THE PATCH 5/6 WORLD EXPO

Dear 5/6 Parents,

We are holding a World Expo on: Wednesday 20th of June, 5:30-6:30 pm.

The students were given a task where they had to pick a country and write a brochure with information about their chosen area. They have picked five small tasks for extra information. Their tasks had a variety of things they could choose from like dancing, building models, cooking, putting together music playlists and a lot of other things. They have been working very hard all term and concentrating very hard. They would appreciate you coming to see their work.

Hope to see you there!

From Grade 5/6

